
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1375 
 

Asked on 29 November 2022 
 
MR D JANETZKI asked the Minister for Children and Youth Justice and Minister for 
Multicultural Affairs (HON L LINARD)— 

QUESTION 

With reference to the offence of unlawful use of a motor vehicle—  

Will the Minister advise, between 2018 and 2022 to date in the Toowoomba Police District 
(reported separately by year) (a) the number of unlawful use of a motor vehicle offences 
committed by youths, (b) the number of youths who committed the offence and (c) the type 
of police action taken for the offences (such as arrest, caution, restorative justice 
conference, notice to appear, warrant)? 

ANSWER 

Data regarding unlawful use of a motor vehicle and the type of police action taken in the 
Toowoomba Police District is held by the Queensland Police Service. This question should 
be directed to the Honourable Mark Ryan MP, Minister for Police and Corrective Services 
and Minister for Fire and Emergency Services. 

 


